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26th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Cricket Whites 
 
I hope this message finds you well. As we gear up for the upcoming cricket season at The Buckingham 
School, I wanted to take a moment to discuss an important aspect of the game: Cricket Whites. 
 
Cricket is not just a sport; it's a tradition deeply rooted in etiquette and sportsmanship. One of the long-
standing traditions in cricket is the attire worn during matches, commonly referred to as "Cricket Whites”. 
These crisp, white garments symbolise the purity and integrity of the game, and wearing them is 
considered a mark of respect for the sport and its traditions. 
 
If your child is already a part of the Cricket Team, or is keen to join, the purchase of Cricket Whites, 
although not compulsory, is highly recommended. Investing in Cricket Whites not only aligns with the 
etiquette of the game but also fosters a sense of pride and belonging among our players.  
 
To facilitate the process, we have partnered with Kitlocker, where you can easily find the required Cricket 
Whites for your child. Please visit the following link to access the options available: Kitlocker - The 
Buckingham School PE Department 
 
We understand that acquiring Cricket Whites may take some time, therefore, we kindly request that all 
students continue to wear their School PE Kit for all cricket fixtures. This ensures a sense of unity and 
uniformity among the team until Cricket Whites can be obtained. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
us. Your support and cooperation are greatly appreciated as we strive to uphold the traditions and values 
of cricket at The Buckingham School. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr J Ribbans 
Curriculum Leader of Physical Education 
jribbans@buckinghamschool.org  
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